
Personnel

Five ophthalmologists within the Department of Ophthalmology/Dean A. McGee 

Eye Institute have fellowship-level training in the management of diabetic retinopathy. 

Two ophthalmic technicians, trained in fluorescein angiography are available. Nine 

residents are present in the Department.
■

Resources and Environment

Considerable experience exists within the Department/Institute in the treatment 

of patients with diabetic retinopathy. In addition, technical expertise in the set-up, 

calibration and maintenance of laser systems and digital imaging systems is present. The 

technical expertise, necessary to complete this project has been developed in the course 

of many other projects within the Department/Institute.
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